
Happy Independence Day! 

Thanksgiving & Christmas Dinner…$1.50 per plate 
 

Blankets…$5.00 each;   Small Toy for Christmas…$5.00 
 

             Faith In God Missions 
 
   

“Lay not up for yourselves treasures upon earth, where moth and 
rust doth corrupt, and where thieves break through and steal: But 

lay up for yourselves treasures in heaven, where neither moth nor 
rust doth corrupt, and where thieves do not break through nor 

steal: For where your treasure is, there will your heart be also” 

Matthew 6:19-21. 
 

What a powerful verse to live out day-to-day! Laying up treasures in 

heaven…investing in things that will have an eternal impact. Living in a way 
where we are not so focused on the things of the world but the things of God, 

the people He has placed in our path to share the Gospel and love as Christ 
has loved us. The Bible says heaven and earth shall pass away but the word of 

the Lord shall stand forever. I encourage you to lay up treasures in heaven by 

sharing the treasure of God’s Word with someone each day!   
 

Missionaries: Please continue to pray for the Lloyd, Baker and Montis 

families. Missionaries, Davy and Natalie Lloyd and Jude Montis, were killed last 

month in a violent gang attack in Haiti. While we grieve and pray for God’s 
comfort for these families, we are thankful for the many lives that were 

impacted through their obedience to the Lords call in Haiti and their desire to 
lay up treasures in heaven. Please also pray for our missionaries in Africa, 

while these stories are not typically publicized, there is great persecution for 
Christians every day. This past month, we received news from one of the 

villages in Africa that a minister and his family were tortured and killed 
because he was preaching Jesus Christ to the village. Please pray for those 

who risk their lives every day for the cause of Christ and let it be an example 
to us all to keep our focus on Him and lay up treasures in heaven!  

 

 

Eilley and Kinley CD: If you would like a free copy of the girls new CD, 

“Wonderful Peace”, please send us your name and mailing address and we 

will get it out to you as soon as possible!  

 
 

Mission Bags: We are so thankful for all who take part in the mission 

bags for the kids! If you would like to be a part of that ministry 

opportunity, please plan to have them in our office by October 1st! We are 
also making preparations for the Thanksgiving and Christmas Meals, 

blankets and toys!  
 

 
 

 

Thank you all for your faithful prayers and support of this ministry! 
Praying For You, 
Rev. Steve & Freida Bishop               
Faith In God Missions     

 
Stay in contact with the ministry through our website, Facebook and YouTube Channel. Go to 

faithingodnc.com for the links. 


